
 

Sisters	of	Mercy	Development	Advisory	Council		
Recruitment	and	Appointment	Process		

	
Nomination	of	Potential	members	
The	Director	of	Development	will	solicit	potential	Council	members	from	as	many	
knowledgeable	sources	as	possible	to	broaden	the	expertise	of	the	Council	membership.	
	
Process	
	

1. The	potential	candidate	will	be	notified	by	the	director	of	development	of	his/her	
nomination	and	invited	to	an	information	session.	

	
2. The	information	session	will	explain	values,	mission	and	services	of	the	Sisters	of	Mercy,	

the	role	and	function	of	the	Advisory	Council,	meeting	schedule,	and	terms	of	
membership.			

	
3. At	the	closure	of	the	information	session,	a	determination	of	persons	wishing	to	be				

considered	for	appointment	will	be	made.	
	

4. The	development	director	in	consultation	with	the	liaison	from	the	leadership	team	will	
select	the	persons	to	serve	on	the	Advisory	Council	and	forward	a	letter	of	appointment	
to	the	Development	Advisory	Council	prospective	candidate.	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


